
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Mr Michael McGrath T.D., 

Minister for Finance, 

Department of Finance, 

Government Buildings, 

Upper Merrion Street, 

Dublin 2, 

D02 R585 

8th February 2024 

 

Our Ref: FC/January2.Item 7 

 

 

Dear Minister McGrath, 

 

At a recent meeting of Cork County Council, the Members resolved as follows:- 

 

“Members agreed to write to the Minister for Finance, An Taoiseach, An Tánaiste and all Cork TD’s 

to ask that the VAT rate for pubs should be reduced down from 23% to 17%. Members also agreed 

that this letter should be circulated to all Local Authorities.” 

 

 

I would be obliged if you would consider the above matter and let me have your response in due 

course. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 
________________________________ 

KARINA CREMIN 

SENIOR EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

 
 

 

 


